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RECOMMENDATION TO ESTABLISH KURA SUBCOMMITTEE TO REVIEW FIRST AND 
WASHINGTON PLANS 

 
Introduction/History 
 
After adoption of the Development and Disposition Agreement, staff and the development team 
established weekly meetings to maintain the project schedule and address any outstanding 
issues.  
 
The project team requested KURA establish a subcommittee to review and provide direction on 
design plans to ensure the project design is on the right track before plans are submitted 
formally for KURA approval. The subcommittee would consist of no more than three KURA 
members.  
 
Recommendation and Motion 
 
Staff recommends the Board approve the following motion: 
 
“I move to appoint (provide names) to serve as the KURA subcommittee to review and provide 
comments on the design and plan preparation for First and Washington.”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


